
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Albergo and Ristorante delle Notarie 

would like to inform you that 

 

we will be closed due to 

Summer maintenance work 

 

that will take place between August 11
th

 until 

August 26
th

 2018. 

Your kind requests will be taken and confirmed 

 

on the opening day August 27
th

 2018 

Thank you for your kind consideration. 


